DEAR : KPSC Executive Director RECEIVED

Docket #2021-00398 MAR 25 2022
PUBLIC SER\/I(;,E
Falling Branch Communication Site RSSO
To Whom it May Concern;
My name is w Vi
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And I am in favor of this new Communication Facility scheduled to
be built at 2589 Blue Bird Rd.

It’s been a long time needed here for business, public safety and
better cell phone reception, [ urge you to also vote in favor of this
Communication Facility.

Sincerely
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